March 4, 2003

Liz Balvin-Carrier Management

WorldCom

Dear Ms. Balvin:

This letter is in response to your formal escalation (number E08) regarding the WorldCom position that the “Customer Address Location Area (CALA) order requirement is Qwest imposed and erroneous”.

Qwest has reviewed this escalation and has determined that this request seeks a change to an existing OSS Interface.  Pursuant to Section 5.1 of the Qwest Wholesale Change Management Process (CMP) “A CLEC or Qwest seeking to change an existing OSS Interface, to establish a new OSS Interface, or to retire an existing OSS Interface must submit a Change Request (CR). A Change Request originator will complete and e-mail a completed Change Request (CR) Form to the Qwest CMP Manager, cmpcr@qwest.com, in accordance with the instructions set forth in the Qwest Wholesale CMP Web site located at the following URL: http://www.qwest.com/wholesale/cmp/index.html.”

Additionally, Section 14.1 of the CMP states: “The expectation is that escalation should occur only after Change Management procedures have occurred per this CMP.”   

Therefore, Qwest requests that the CLECs party to this escalation submit a Systems Change Request (CR).  Qwest will evaluate and process the CR according to CMP procedures.  

Please contact me by telephone at (303) 624-4450 or by e-mail at lnotari@qwest.com if

you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Lynn Notarianni

Information Technologies Senior Director

Qwest

